
141 Hope Hill Road, Wallingford, Connecticut 06492
Telephone (203) 741-2900

Fax (203) 741-2939

March 1, 2011

Dear 
Parents/Guardian:

During this school year,
the middle schools have scheduled two sets of conferences to foster greater communication between parents, teachers 
and counselors regarding student progress.  The first set took place in November. The dates for the second set are 
scheduled for Wednesday, March 16th (an evening time slot from 6:00 PM- 9:00PM) and Thursday, March 31st (a 
daytime slot from 12:45 PM to 2:45 PM).  The evening conference time is made available for parents who are unable to 
meet during the school day. All conference slots are scheduled at fifteen-minute intervals beginning at the designated start
and ending times identified above.  You may designate your preference for a time and the teachers will make every effort 
to accommodate your choice.

We recognize that at this point in the school year, you may have had recent contact with your child’s teachers or 
counselor regarding his/her progress and might not feel the need for a conference. If this is the case, we are offering other
options besides a conference which consist of an updated teacher/team progress report, telephone contact or an email.

Whether you opt for an in-house conference or other form of contact, we need you return the completed tear off portion 
below to your child’s homeroom teacher to ensure that contact happens.  Please note that if you would like to request a 
conference with your child’s counselor, social worker, psychologist, speech and language pathologist, interventionist 
(comp ed), world language, PE/health, unified arts, and or music teacher we are asking that you e-mail the teacher 
directly (please see contact information on the reverse of this letter) or send a request with your child to the main office. 
Requests for conferences must be submitted by 3:00 P.M. Wednesday, March 9th.  You can also e-mail your child’s 
team requesting a conference in lieu of the form. The team will inform you of the time when your conference is scheduled 
no later than Monday, March 14th for an evening conference and Wednesday, March 28th for a daytime conference.  

I encourage you to take advantage of the opportunities that exist to generate greater communication between you, the 
parents/guardians, and your child’s teachers.

Your partner in education,

Joy K. Wright
--------------------------Tear off and return by Wednesday, March 9th, 2011 -------------------------------

Parent(s)  Name ____________________________ Student Name ____________________________

Homeroom teacher ____________________________  Team _____________

Children in other team(s) ______________________________________________________________

Wed. 3/16:             The best time for me is: (between 6 – 9 p.m.)_______________________________

Thurs. 3/31:           The best time for me is: (between 12:45 – 2:45 p.m.) _________________________

_______ I am available during the day to meet.
_______ I request a progress report.
_______ I request a telephone conference.  Telephone No. ______________________________
_______ I request an email report.  Email me at _______________________________________

Interventionists (formerly Comp. Ed)
Mrs. Ann Marie  Cerreta ACerreta@wallingford.k12.ct.us
Mrs. Gretchen Marino GMarino@wallingford.k12.ct.us
Mrs. Donna O’Day DO'Day@wallingford.k12.ct.us

 

 

James H. Moran Middle School
 Joy K. Wright, Principal                                         School Counselors:
 Ann M. Manikas, Assistant Principal                       Marion Gracey

                 Kerri Funaro
                                                                                            Courtney Barber-Devine



141 Hope Hill Road, Wallingford, Connecticut 06492
Telephone (203) 741-2900

Fax (203) 741-2939

Music Teachers
Ms. Laurie Brandl LBrandl@wallingford.k12.ct.us

Mr. Jedd Chlebowski
JChlebowski@wallingford.k12.ct.u
s

Physical Education/Health Teachers

 

 

School Counselors/Social Worker/Psychologists/Speech and Language
Mrs. Courtney Barber-Devine Cbarber-Devine@wallingford.k12.ct.us
Mrs. Kerri Funaro kfunaro@wallingford.k12.ct.us
Mrs. Marion Gracey Mgracey@wallingford.k12.ct.us

Mrs. Beth Bielesz Bbielesz@wallingford.k12.ct.us
Mrs. Debbie Genovese dGenovese@wallingford.k12.ct.us
Mrs. Karen Durr KDurr@wallingford.k12.ct.us

Unified Arts Teachers

Ms. Donna Dysinger
Ddysinger@Wallingford.k12.CT.u
s

Mrs. Candace Bialczak
Cbialczak@Wallingford.k12.CT.u
s

Mr. Ed Yocher Eyocher@Wallingford.k12.CT.us
Mr. Jim Sygrove Jsygrove@Wallingford.k12.CT.us

Mrs. Anita Pelletier
Apelletier@Wallingford.k12.CT.u
s

Mrs. Roberta Kania Rkania@Wallingford.k12.CT.us

World Language Teachers
Sra./Mme. Kimberly Esler KEsler@wallingford.k12.ct.us
Sra./Mme Evelyn Lorenzo ELorenzo@wallingford.k12.ct.us
Sra. Anne Varrone-Lederle AVarrone-Lederle@wallingford.k12.ct.us

Mr. Danny Almeida DAlmeida@wallingford.k12.ct.us

Mr. Justin DelGiudice
JDelGiudice@wallingford.k12.ct.
us

Mrs. Donna Neary DNeary@wallingford.k12.ct.us
Mr. Scott Robinson SRobinson@wallingford.k12.ct.us
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